
 

Fillmore Library Receives $1.5 Million in 
Funding Expansion Project 
By Gazette Staff Writer  

 
 

(above) On Monday, August 5th at 10:15 a.m. at the Fillmore Library, Director Nancy 

Schram and District Supervisor Kelly Long accepted a State funding check for $1.5 million 

to be used on the Fillmore Library Expansion Project. The Fillmore Library received $1.5 

million in State funding to support the Fillmore Library Expansion Project. A huge thank 

you to California Assembly Member Monique Limon and Senator Hannah Beth Jackson, 

who were crucial in getting the needed funds for the library expansion in Fillmore on the 

State’s radar, and we are so grateful for their efforts. The expansion will include a STEAM 

MakerSpace, a classroom, several study rooms, new public computer stations, and 

effectively double the footprint of our existing library. We are so excited for the 

opportunities this will provide for the community of Fillmore, and are so grateful for all the 

support we have received to bring us to this point! Courtesy Ventura County and Fillmore 

Library Facebook pages. 
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